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On Saturday, July 2nd, the 10th All-Ireland 
Rally for Life will take place in Belfast – 
and we’re asking you to save the date!

Here are three reasons why we all 
need to go to the 2016 Rally in Belfast:

In May 2016, former Justice Minister of the NI Assembly, 
David Ford MLA of the Alliance Party, put forward proposals for a Bill 
to legalise the killing of unborn children with life-limiting disabilities. 
The deadly threat against little disabled babies is gaining momentum.
The law in the north impacts the laws made in the Dáil and vice 
versa. The Rally needs to be 
a POWERFUL reminder that 
our laws, both north and 
south, must continue to protect 
every mother and baby.
This is the closest we have ever 
been to having abortion legalised. 
Please mark July 2nd as the most 
important date in your calendar. 
Come join us in Belfast with your 
family and friends and help us 
make this year’s Rally the 
biggest ever!
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www.rallyforlife.net
info@preciouslife.com (NI) 
info@rallyforlife.net (ROI)

/Allirelandrallyforlife 
youtube/TheRallyforLife

@theRallyforLife 
#Rally4Life
028 90278484 (NI) 
01 8730463 (ROI) 

To book a seat  
on a bus to Belfast,  
or to help out, please  
get in touch:


